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Hi,

My name is Adrienne. You may have heard that the Amerigas lot is being sold

They buyer is a non-profit, St. Vincent de Paul. (The property is in escrow).

I am the president of the Board of another non-profit, SAVS (Sonoma Applied

Village Services) and we have an agreement to manage the lot for the next year or

two. We plan to use it for a Safe Parking R.V. Village, primarily for the homeless

people who are struggling to live alongside the road on Morris St.

It's going to be a good thing for the homeless people. But, it will be a change for

yg. I know you will have questions and concerns. l'm coming by to let you

know that we want to talk to you and to try to make this as easy for you as

possible.

Give me a call

Adrienne

SAVS, President, Board of Directors
(707) 332-1894 cell
adrienne @sCIfi0 mavillapes.ors
ww1M.sCInCI llases.ors

httns://www.f ace book.com/SAVSSon omaVlllases
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